Levesque, Jennifer

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject

FYI

Sarah Boyle
Monday, January 04, 2021 12:18 PM
Dietz, Stephanie; cityclerk

: Fwd: N St. parking

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Grey Roberts
Date: January 4, 2021 at 12:08:15 PM PST

Subject: N St. parking

Sarah,
| wanted you to know that | am opposed to the removal of the grassy areas on N St. for three reasons.
1. The configuration of the trees and grassy areas have been a fixture in the City for over 115 Years
and should remain as they are.
2. The additional of diagonal parking will not be aesthetically pleasing as the present structure.
3. The drawing of the proposed parking raise the issu of safety and congestion in the area.

Grey

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]





